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SUBJECT:  WINTER  VACATION

24-11-2021

Dear  Parent,

Warm  greetings  from  BIIS!

We  wish  to inform  you  that  the  students  will  have  Winter  vacation  from  Sunday,

Igth  December  2021  to Ist January  2022.  The  school  will  resume  on Sunday,  2nd

January  2022.

School  office  will  function  during  holidays  as per  below  timings.

Sunday-  Thursday Saturdays

09.00  A.M.  -  03.00  P.M. 09.00  A.M.  -  01.00  p.tvi.

Kindly  ensure  that  the  students  report  to  school  in proper  winter  uniform.

Thank  you  for  your  continued  support  and cooperation.

Sincerely,
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